OFFICE OF THE SUB DIVISIONAL POLICE OFFICER [SOHRA]

::SOHRA SUB DIVISION::

PRESS RELEASE .

On 25.06.2015, to mark the occasion of ‘International Day against Drug Abuse and Illicit
Trafficing — 2015’, The Office the Sub Divisional Police Officer(Sohra),East Khasi Hills,
District has organised an Awareness Programme on the theme at St. John Bosco Boys
Higher Secondary School, Maraikaphon, Sohra. Shri lan Swer, MPS., SDPO [Sohra]
attended the programme alongwith O/C Sohra Police Station. A power-point
presentation to create awareness on drug abuse and its social evils was presented to
the students of class VIII to XI, by the SDPO, Sohra. The Principal of the school Fath.er
Patrick Nongrang welcomed the officials and appreciated the programme with positive

response for conducting such programmes in near future also.

Enclosed: Photographs

Sd/- Shri Ian Swer, MPS.,

S.D.P.O. [Sohra],
East Khasi Hills District.

Memo No. EKH/DCRB/Press-Release/ \12-A Dated Shillong the 26™ June, 2015.
Copy to:

All the Editors of Local Dailies and Cable news for favour of information and with a
request to give publicity.




